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The cities of Hunters Creek Village and Piney Point Village announced today that they have 
amicably resolved all drainage disputes concerning the Soldiers Creek Relief Project.  The cities 
have agreed to dismiss all pending litigation and to cooperate regarding the future drainage 
permitted into Soldiers Creek. 
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